
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Although these last few days have been challenging for you, your children and our community, 
we thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together to help our children 
continue their learning while we are out of school.  
 
We want you to know that the District is working closely with State agencies to ensure that we 
have the most up-to-date information, counsel and guidance. Your children and families are our 
first priority.  We fully understand that this has been a major disruption to the routines of your 
children's lives and yours as well.  Please know that we are thinking about you, your children 
and your families as we weather this storm together. 
 
Please refer to our district resource page, full of information; within the link for Helpful 
Resources are pages to guide conversations with your children. We know that it can be difficult 
to determine the type of discussion to have with young children especially as we are bombarded 
with constant news and media coverage.  
 
We have been receiving emails with specific questions related to your child and concerns about 
their well-being.  Please review the joint letter from DOH and the District which is also posted 
online. If you have additional questions regarding isolation, please contact the Nassau County 
Department of Health for additional guidance. 
 
You and your children will receive correspondence from your teachers by Monday. The Online 
Learning lessons and resources will be ready by then too.  
 
We miss you and can’t wait to be face-to-face again!  
 
Be well, 
 
Alison Clark and Lynn Winters 
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